                                                                                                                December 22, 2018

Dear Parents, Guardians and Students,


Having reached 30 years as a professional educator, I have made the decision to retire from Fremont Unified on January 26th 2019.  My last day of teaching will be the final day of the current first semester which is January 25th 2019.  My parents are now in their 90’s and although they remain healthy for their age, the three of us have made the decision that it is best for me to assist them full-time at home during the last phase of their lives.  We have made a plan to move to a new location outside of the Bay Area this February that will better serve their needs.  
I am enjoying teaching my students this year and it is with great regret that I will not be able to see them through the entire school year.  However I will continue to give them the quality education I always strive to deliver to all students in meeting the Next Generation Science Standards prior to the end of the semester. You may rest assured that Fremont Unified will make their best effort to provide a qualified science teacher who will continue the mandated curriculum to the end of the 2018/2019 academic year.  I am committed to helping the new teacher transition smoothly into the classroom so that my absence is not disruptive to my students educational needs.  Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns.  

                                                                          Thank You,  

                                                                           J. Cypher

